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Top DEP Stories 
 
WJET-TV: Pennsylvania Lake Erie Environmental Forum taking place at Tom Ridge Environmental Center 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/pennsylvania-lake-erie-environmental-forum-taking-place-
at-tom-ridge-environmental-center/ 
 
Erie Times: Planners developing response to high Great Lakes water levels 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20191029/planners-developing-response-to-high-great-lakes-water-
levels 
 
Observer-Reporter: DEP reaches $650K settlement with Equitrans over gas storage in Greene County 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/dep-reaches-k-settlement-with-equitrans-over-gas-storage-
in/article dfe0b154-fa8a-11e9-ab5c-73dd9f5d3a3a.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Allied News: Water plant grant sought 
https://www.alliednews.com/news/local news/water-plant-grant-sought/article 68a3c1bf-3f47-5dc9-
a083-8fa26c07baa4.html 
 
Capitolwire: Senate panel holds closed-door briefing on PFAS contamination. 
https://www.capitolwire.com/default.asp?articleId=2542957 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
The Hemlock (Lock Haven University Environmental Journal): DEP Secretary’s Visit to Northcentral 
Region Highlights Agency’s Work 
http://www.lockhaven.edu/hemlock/documents/Hemlock 13.1.pdf 
 
Climate Change 
 
Public News Service: Report Shows Climate Change Impact on PA Businesses 
https://www.publicnewsservice.org/2019-10-24/climate-change-air-quality/report-shows-climate-
change-impact-on-pa-businesses/a68145-1  
 
Post-Gazette: Rising sea levels will erase more cities by 2050, new research shows 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/10/29/sea-level-rise-by-2050-cities-new-
research-scientists-population-threat-climate/stories/201910290180  
 
Tribune-Review: Study triples population at risk of climate-triggered floods 
https://triblive.com/news/world/study-triples-population-at-risk-of-climate-triggered-floods/  
 
Tribune-Review: Activist Greta Thunberg declines climate prize, urges more action 
https://triblive.com/news/world/activist-greta-thunberg-declines-climate-prize-urges-more-action/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 



 
WICU-TV: Walkers Survey Presque Isle Beaches After Two Major Storms 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41245610/walkers-survey-presque-isle-beaches-after-two-major-
storms 
 
WJET-TV: Park managers and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers head to Presque Isle to look at current 
conditions 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/park-managers-and-u-s-army-corps-of-engineers-head-to-
presque-isle-to-look-at-current-conditions-2/ 
 
Erie Times: Despite high water, storms, Presque Isle beaches holding up 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20191029/despite-high-water-storms-presque-isle-beaches-holding-up 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Geisinger and Talen prop up Preserve 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/103019/page/1/story/geisinger-and-talen-prop-up-
preserve 
 
WPXI: New population of hellbender salamanders found in Butler County 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/new-population-of-hellbender-salamanders-found-in-butler-
county/1003215571 
 
Tribune-Review: New population of hellbenders found in Butler County 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/new-population-of-hellbenders-found-in-butler-county/  
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny Land Trust nears fundraising goal for former country club property 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/allegheny-land-trust-nears-fundraising-goal-for-former-
churchill-valley-country-club-property/  
 
Tribune-Review: Opening celebration set for bike trail extension in Indiana 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/opening-celebration-set-for-bike-trail-extension-in-indiana/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: A referendum asks for property-tax increases to fund city parks improvements. Is 
it worth it? 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/a-referendum-asks-for-property-tax-increases-to-fund-city-
parks-improvements-is-it-worth-it/Content?oid=16090787 
 
Post-Gazette: Efforts underway to enhance next year’s eagle watching at three Allegheny County sites 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/10/28/Bald-eagles-Pittsburgh-Pennsylvania-
Allegheny-County-live-streaming-cameras-North-Park/stories/201910280126 
 
Energy 
 
Ridgway Record: Gov. Wolf should step on the gas to clean up PA's power sector, labeled the 5th dirtiest 
in the nation (pg 3) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-10-30-19.pdf 
 
KDKA: Gov. Wolf: Balance Needed To Maintain Jobs While Protecting Environment 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/gov-wolf-climate-change-real 



 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Reading Eagle: Redevelopment at former A.W. Golden dealership in Reading to get up to $8 million in 
tax credits 
https://www.readingeagle.com/money/article/reading-development-to-receive-tax-credits 
 
Mining 
 
AP: Coal giant Murray Energy seeks bankruptcy protection 
https://apnews.com/90f02e9d09df4053a98d674d64c18e94  
 
Observer-Reporter: New leadership to guide Murray Energy through bankruptcy 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/new-leadership-to-guide-murray-energy-through-
bankruptcy/article 01377fe8-faab-11e9-9dc3-afb0dfa27195.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: The road that led Murray Energy toward bankruptcy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/30/the-road-that-led-murray-energy-toward-
bankruptcy.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Here are the Pittsburgh companies bankrupt Murray Energy owes the most 
money to 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/29/murray-energy-corp-creditors.html 
  
Pittsburgh Business Times: Nation's largest coal producer files Chapter 11 bankruptcy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/29/nations-largest-coal-producer-files-chapter-
11.html 
 
Heated.world: Trump caused Murray Energy’s bankruptcy 
https://heated.world/p/trump-caused-murray-energys-bankruptcy 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WICU-TV: Nine Gas Leaks Found at McDowell Intermediate, Senior High Schools 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41246575/nine-gas-leaks-found-at-mcdowell-intermediate-
senior-high-schools 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Another sinkhole develops along pipeline route in Middletown 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/another-sinkhole-develops-along-pipeline-route-in-
middletown/article aa7328ba-fa78-11e9-82a4-53429efe75f1.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Express Times: N.J. will have to pay to handle black fly annoyance along the Delaware River under 
proposal 
https://www.nj.com/hunterdon/2019/10/nj-will-have-to-pay-to-handle-black-fly-annoyance-along-the-
delaware-river-under-proposal.html 
 



Tribune-Review: California lab develops test for ‘tick-borne relapsing fever’ 
https://triblive.com/news/health-now/california-lab-develops-test-for-tick-borne-relapsing-fever/ 
 
Waste 
 
Ridgway Record: Solid Waste Authority addresses electronics collection (pg 1) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-10-30-19.pdf 
 
Altoona Mirror: Area leaf collections underway 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/10/area-leaf-collections-underway/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Beverage companies aim to get bottles recycled, not trashed 
https://triblive.com/news/wire-stories/beverage-companies-aim-to-get-bottles-recycled-not-trashed/ 
 
Water 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Chesco earmarks $5 million toward Embreeville State Hospital purchase 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/chesco-earmarks-million-toward-embreeville-state-hospital-
purchase/article 69905da4-fa78-11e9-83ea-7ff177da2f79.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Flood zones and the U.S. flood insurance mandate 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2019/10/flood-zones-and-the-u-s-flood-
insurance-mandate/ 
 
Gant News: DuBois City looks to combine garbage, water/sewer billing 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/10/30/dubois-city-looks-to-combine-garbage-water-sewer-billing/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Contractor calls criticism of sewer lateral work unfair 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/103019/page/5/story/contractor-calls-criticism-unfair 
 
Pennlive: Exelon commits $200 million to clean up Chesapeake Bay; critics say it’s a drop in the bucket 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/10/exelon-commits-200-million-to-clean-up-chesapeake-bay-
critics-say-its-a-drop-in-the-bucket.html 
 
Pennlive: New fee could be added to Harrisburg water bills with November vote, costing some business 
owners thousands 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/10/new-fee-could-be-added-to-harrisburg-water-bills-with-
november-vote-costing-some-business-owners-thousands.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Mount Penn puts to rest rumors of water authority sale 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/mount-penn-puts-to-rest-rumors-of-water-authority-sale 
 
Altoona Mirror: Contractor removes 250 tons of rock from sewer 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/10/contactor-removes-250-tons-of-rock-from-
sewer/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA asking for $2.1 million 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/10/awa-asking-for-2-1-million/ 



 
Tribune-Review: Mussel discovered in Kiski River for first time in a century 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/mussel-discovered-in-kiski-river-for-first-time-in-a-
century/ 
 
Times Leader: Wilkes-Barre residents asked to help clear storm drains 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/760379/wilkes-barre-residents-asked-to-help-clear-storm-drains 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Allied News: Paving material company wants to expand 
https://www.alliednews.com/news/local news/paving-material-company-wants-to-
expand/article 1a5fd402-8c06-5170-9579-3c44781e63a2.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Game Commission revisits CWD plan 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/10/game-commission-revisits-cwd-plan/ 
 
CBS21: Punxsutawney water tank named finalist in 2019 competition 
https://local21news.com/news/local/punxsutawney-water-tank-named-finalist-in-2019-competition 
 
KDKA: HAZMAT Situation Sends Emergency Crews To Hospital In Roscoe 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/10/30/roscoe-hazmat/ 
 
WPXI: First responders hospitalized after exposure that prompted hazmat situation 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/first-responders-hospitalized-after-exposure-that-prompted-
hazmat-situation/1003170321 
 
Observer-Reporter: Chapman Properties seeks LSA funds to develop South Strabane land 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/chapman-properties-seeks-lsa-funds-to-develop-south-
strabane-land/article 47979ef0-fa5b-11e9-8310-975fda423428.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Bus-snatching sinkhole results in building and business closures 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/29/bus-snatching-sinkhole-results-in-building-
and.html 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh City Council Clears The Way For Development On Former Penn Plaza Site 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-city-council-clears-way-development-former-penn-plaza-site 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Council clears way for development, Whole Foods on Penn Plaza site 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/pittsburgh-council-clears-way-for-development-whole-
foods-on-penn-plaza-site/ 
 
Tribune-Review: USDA unveils new federal hemp regulations 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/usda-unveils-new-federal-hemp-regulations/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: What we learn from sinkholes 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-what-we-learn-from-sinkholes/ 
 



Tribune-Review: Downtown Pittsburgh sinkhole a sign of how deep aging infrastructure problems go 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/streets-reopened-near-site-of-downtown-sinkhole-that-
swallowed-bus/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Authorities assess damage caused by sinkhole; cause remains under investigation 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/10/29/Authorities-working-to-assess-damage-caused-
by-sinkhole/stories/201910290101 


